
 

18th October 2018 

 

 

To: Parents of pupils in Junior School 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Anti-Bullying Week and Children in Need 

Between 12th and 16th November, it is Anti-Bullying week, with a theme this year of ‘Choose Respect’. On Monday 

12th November, children are invited to wear odd socks to School - the brighter the better- which in addition to being 

good fun, will also raise awareness of the campaign. We ask children to donate £1 to support the charity. During 

the week, teachers will organise class activities on the theme of bullying and this will tie into our PSHE topic of 

‘Say No to Bullying’. 

 

The same week is Children in Need and we will of course, also support this charity. During the week, Year Six will 

be selling Pudsey merchandise at playtimes and on Wednesday 14th, they will holding a cake sale; we may even 

have a special guest coming to school later in the week! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Victoria Wright 

Head of Juniors 


